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                             St. Mary’s Primary School 

Reilly Park, Banbridge,

 Co. Down, BT32 3DJ
www.stmarysbanbridge.co.uk
info@.banbridge.ni.sch.uk

Telephone: (028) 406 62572
                                                   Fax:    (028) 406 26545


[image: image1]Principal: Mr. D. O’Hagan                                                                   B.Ed., NPQH. M.Ed.
12 November 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian
St Mary’s Primary School will host First Aid Training for parents and guardians of pupils in Primary 3 to Primary 7. This is the same facilitator who organised our P7 First Aid Training last year and who will be taking a course for P7 children in the summer term.

The workshop will take place in the school hall on Wednesday 28th November 7.00pm to 8.30pm and will be very beneficial to all adults. I strongly advise parents to avail of this opportunity.
Please return the reply slip to child’s class teacher to indicate that you will be attending course.
Yours faithfully

Des O’Hagan

Principal

(- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 Please return to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.










I wish to attend the First Aid Training on Wednesday 28th November 7.00pm to 8.30pm.
Name:      __________________________________________

Parent of: __________________________________________
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